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August Ministry Update

FUN DAY IN BADEN

Throughout the month of August the Lord blessed us with a number
of opportunities to engage with our community through various events.
At the end of the month we hosted a free “Baden Family Fun Day” in
town, and invited the community to come take part. We were
encouraged by the turnout, as many families came with their kids, and
we were able to make many new contacts within the community, and
share with them about what we're doing in starting a new church in
Baden. We were also encouraged by the positive reception from the
community as we shared more about our ministry. We are praying that
many of these contacts would lead to deeper relationships with those
in our community.

As the Summer wraps up, we are also looking forward to the Fall,
and the changes that will come with the new season. Starting on
September 15, we are going to begin having our services weekly rather
than once per month. We are excited about this new transition, and are
praying that it will help us to be more effective in reaching the
community of Baden with the Gospel. Please continue to be praying
for us as we step into this new season.
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Prayer
Requests

Pray for us as we start to
hold weekly services in
Baden in September.

Thank God for the many
open doors that we have
seen with people in our
community.

Pray that as the
church grows, that we
would be able to have
an even greater reach
in sharing the Gospel
in our community.

Pray for the different
people that God has
allowed us to get to
know as we've started
meeting in Baden.

Pray for more
opportunity to share
the Gospel with our
neighbours.
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